Uniden America Corporation
3001 Gateway Dr.

Suite 130

Irving, TX 75063
817-858-3300

Fax: 817-858-3333

Uniden

March 4, 2019

To: Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
Laboratory Division
Office of Engineering and Technology
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

Subject: Attestation statement regarding the FCC label located inside the battery compartment
Applicant: Uniden America Corporation
3001 Gateway Drive, Suite 130,
Irving, TX 75063
Paul Roby — Quality Assurance and Regulatory Manager
TYPE OF EQUIPMENT: Handheld VFH Marine Transceiver
FCC IDENTIFIER: AMWUT659

Dear Sir or Madam:
There is no adequate location on the exterior of the product where the label would last the life of the product and therefore
would not be a practical location due to the following:

- The backside of the product has a removable battery door, a belt clip, and an air vent that cannot be covered.

The FCC label is readily available to the customer when the batteries are installed. This product is portable and only works
on “AAA” battery power and the batteries are not installed in the product when shipped (packaged separately).

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or need any further information.




